NTHE PORT OF
'MILWAUKEE

March 19, 2009 -

To the Honorable
Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Subject: Requests to introduce two Common Council Files by title

Attention: Mzr. James Owczarski
Ms. Debra Fowler

Dear Common Council Members:

The Port of Milwaukee respectfully request that the following two resolutions be
introduced by title at the next Common Council Meeting:

» “Resolution approving a lease between Waters’ New BioTech Company and the
Port of Milwaukee”.

> “Resolution approving a 2009 Three-Year Harbor Statement of Intentions for the
Port of Milwaukee”.

The Port of Milwaukee will work with the Legistrative Reference Staff and the City
Attorneys to prepare the final resolution wording and submit them as soon as possible

and before the committee meetings. Please contact us if you need additional information
or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
el
\—_—
Lawrence E. Sullivan /\/\/\

Harbor Engineer
Port of Milwaukee
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